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Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Another fantastic week across the Addmore Federation. It’s been wonderful to see the 

children so engaged and enthused by their learning. Hopefully by now your children will 

have shared their curriculum overviews with you so you will be able to find out more about 

the topics they are covering and skills they are learning this term.   

Moreton Say - Sunflower Competition  

Well done to everyone who participated in this year’s Sunflower Growing Competition. The 

results are in and winning across the categories are Nicholas Truman, Callum McLoughlin 

and finally Isabelle Nicolson who wins the award for tallest Sunflower – coming in at a 

whopping 2m 94cm! Well done everyone and thank you for brightening up the village! 

Moreton Say - Summer Reading Challenge  

Congratulations to all who took part in the Summer Reading challenge! Moreton Say came 

an incredible 4th place. A fabulous achievement. Keep on reading!  

School Website 

With the start of the new School year we felt it was time to review our school website and 

‘freshen’ up our pages. Please keep visiting for updates! Keep your eyes peeled for new 

features such as; Online Parent’s Evening Booking facility, Payment facility, school 

questionnaires and feedback opportunities and much, much more.  

 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning  

 

 

The children hosted two fantastic coffee morning/afternoon across Adderley and Moreton 

Say Schools this week in order to raise funds for Macmillan. Both were brilliantly attended – 

thank you to all who showed their support today! Taking part in what is described as ‘The 

World’s ‘Biggest Coffee Morning’ is something which the pupils across both schools have 

actively requested to participate in over the years and I would like to take this opportunity 

to recognise and comment on how proud I am of all the pupils for showing such great 

initiative for supporting what is a truly inspirational service. So thank you to all the children 

for organising such a fabulous event! A huge thank you also to the parents who have 

supported this incredible cause – we couldn’t have done it without you. 
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Celebrations 

 

Class 1 – Georgia Winnall for excellent focus and concentration 

Class 2 – Elliott for working hard in every lesson.  

Class 3 – Izzy G for working very hard in lessons and being an exceptional role model 

Class 4 – Kathleen- Phenomenal positive attitude to learning this week! 

Congratulations and well done everyone! 

Values recognition 

A special well done to Lottie in Class 2 Class from Mrs Henney! Lottie has been a wonderful 

role model this week demonstrating this half term’s value ‘Respect’. Lottie interacts with 

everyone she comes across in a way that demonstrates that she cares about their well-

being and how they feel. Miss Jones can always rely on Lottie to listen well and follow 

instructions in class. Well done Lottie.  

Look out for our new feature in next week’s newsletter; ‘Guest Writer’, where we will be 

selecting a pupil each week at random and asking them to give an overview of their week 

at school in Friday’s newsletter!  

Wishing you all a restful weekend,  

Best Wishes,  

 

 

Mrs S. Henney 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


